

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS icallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

23rd January 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,





Year 5 Space Food Tasting Wednesday 25th January 2017

As part of the 'Space' topic, Year 5 will be learning about life as an astronaut on board the international space station. They will be learning about how everyday tasks are carried out. The class will take part in sampling small amounts of freeze dried 'Space food' then designing their own food for space, to fit the criteria. The children will be tasting freeze dried ice cream and strawberries.

If you have any objections and would rather your child did not take part in this food tasting please let Miss Tweed or the school office know by 9am on Wednesday 25th January 2017, likewise if your child has any allergies we are not aware of please inform the Miss Tweed or the school office.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher





